Meeting on 13th January, 2020
Minutes:
The meeting of IPC was held on 13th January 2020 at 11 a.m. in the IQAC Room.
1) Dr. S.M. Patil welcome all the members.
2) The minutes of the last meeting held on 29th July 2019 were read and confirmed.
3)  Prin. Dr. S. M. Patil thanked the members of IQAC, JSM management and other stakeholders for their co-operation in the 3rd cycle process.
4) The discussion on NAAC Peer Team Visit and the Grade given by NAAC was held.  All the members agreed to accept the grade i.e. ‘B’ with 2.29 CGPA.
Resolution:
It is resolved not to appeal/ challenge against the Assessment and Grade done by NAAC.
5) The discussion on recommendations of NAAC  Peer Team was held in detail.
Resolution:
It is resolved to work continuously to remove weaknesses and to work on the Recommendations given by NAAC in due time.
6) The discussion on the activities of the college was held.
Resoluton:
It is decided to arrange Annual Sports, Cultural Days / Competitions and Prize Distribution in the month of February 2020.
7) Prin. Dr. S.M. Patil also told that as per NAAC guideline, members of IQAC can be changed after 2 years.  He told that the issue will be discussed with the JSM Management and accordingly decision will be taken.  All members agreed on this.
8) [bookmark: _GoBack]The meeting was concluded with the Vote of Thanks by Dr. G.R. Vishe, Vice-Principal of the college.
